
 

   May 3, 2019 

 

 

Hello Oak Hills Eagles! 

In two weeks, May 20th-24th, is career week organized by Ms. 

Shannon, our school counselor. I know she has been working hard 

to organize this event. It won’t be successful without parental 

involvement. If you are willing to participate in this event, please 

call or email her at sstruebing@dsdmail.net.  This is a worthwhile 

activity to teach kids about careers.  Thanks for being willing to 

help.  

Testing is continuing this week as well. We have experienced 

some difficulties with the new program which has caused us to 

reschedule testing for many teachers. I can’t emphasize enough 

how important it is that your student is on time to school  and 

ready to do their best.  Thank you for helping with this. 

Have a great weekend! 

Mike Page, Principal 
 
 

 
May 6th – Principal Day (wear blue) 
May 17th – Spirit Friday  
May 20th – 24th – Career Week  
May 24th – Happy Day  
May 27th – NO SCHOOL – Memorial Day  
May 28th – 6th Grade Graduation  
May 30th – Field Day  
May 31st – Kickball 6th vs. Faculty and Staff  

 

 
Do you have a 4th, 3rd, 
2nd, 1st or 
Kindergartener? They have 
been getting Take Home 
Reading Library books - the 
nonfiction books that 
come home in the large 
Ziploc bag. It is time to 
return them. If you have 
lost the book, you will 
need to pay $10. Money 
can be turned in at the 
office anytime. Reminders 
will be sent home to 
specific students with 
outstanding books the 
week of May 13. If a 
student does not return or 
pay for their missing book, 
they will not be able to 
attend field day. 

 

 
 

M – Rib Patty 

T – Little Smokies  

W – Taco/Burrito 

Th – Chicken Patty  

F – Chilli  
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   May 3, 2019 

 
Our fifth grade students had the opportunity to spend the day exploring the remarkable geological 
landforms of Big and Little Cottonwood Canyons. Because of a generous grant provided through the 
Stem Action Center, we were able to charter two “fun buses”, and travel in style. We are lucky to live in 
one of the most geologically rich areas of the world; glaciers, rivers, earthquakes, paleo oceans, tectonic 
collisions, tectonic pulling, and faulting have all combined to create our magnificently varied 
topography! Students spent the day collecting samples, documenting evidence, and understanding the 
destructive and constructive power of nature.  One student’s statement summed up the day when he 
said, “I will never look at the world in the same way ever again.” Mission accomplished!

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
***More photos will be available on the student-shared drive next week. 
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   May 3, 2019 

 

 

For the month of May, we will be focusing on College and Career awareness. It is never to 

early to start preparing and learning about the choices students can make after they 

graduate from high school. Some of the choices we will be encouraging students to be 

thinking about are: college, vocational schools, and the military. Students are currently 

preparing themselves for their future by attending school, completing assignments, 

learning responsibility, and learning how to work and interact with others in a positive 

manner. The habits they create today, will follow them throughout their life. By making and 

working on personal goals, students can prepare themselves for their future. We know that 

the more education and skills a person has, the more opportunities they have when it 

comes time to compete for a career and job. We encourage all students to be curious 

about the various jobs and careers available to them, and to seek what training and 

education is needed for those jobs. Then get excited about the future and soak in their 

current learning and experiences to shape them into becoming the best version of them 

they can be.  

We will be having an exciting college and career week during May 20 -24, please refer to 

the flyer coming home on Monday for more info. Learning about college and careers is 

exciting and we are happy to be exploring these things with your students.  

Shannon Struebing, Counselor  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our last PTA meeting of the school 
year will be May 8th at 11:30 in the 
library. Please come and have a treat 
with us and sign up to help next year! 
Did you read the email sent out by 
Laura? We need your help!  

 

Thank you,  

Terra Lechtenberg, PTA President.  
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